
Laurel Manor Minutes  Feb. 26th meeting 

  
Kristen gave us the highlights of the executive board meeting. Boutique sold over $17,000. 
 
Kathy Guido went over some of the upcoming speakers at the guild meetings and the classes. 
 
April 2nd - Deb C, a fiber artist, will speaking at the meeting  
 
March 6th - Schloe from Sharkey's is giving a lock block ruler work shop 
 
Please check QGOTV.org as there are too many classes to list here. 
 
Retreat Feb. 2020 - Donna is accepting a $25 deposit.  9 meals and 3 nights $259 for a shared 
room.  Private room $350.   
 
Also, Donna is accepting payment for the bus trip on March 19th to Rainbow's End.  I think that one is 
$15. 
 
The Quilt Shop of Deland will be closing by the end of March.  Judy Hanson is advertising sales. 
 
Donna read a very sweet note from Pearl thanking us for the hugs quilt we gave her.  Her health will not 
allow her to come back to The Villages.  We all miss her and wish her well. 
 
Dues of $25 will be collected in a few weeks. 
 
Next week is a Zentangle Quilting Demo. 
 

 


